Village of Hastings-on-Hudson Safety Council November 16, 2017

The Safety Council held a regular meeting on Thursday, November 16, at 7:00 p.m. in the Conference Room of the Hastings-on-Hudson Municipal Building.

Present: Greg Bassman, Chairperson

Anthony Visalli, Chief of Police

Michael Gunther, Superintendent of Public Works

Martin Gunther, Fire Chief

Stan Avedon, Council Member

1. "Children at Play" signs on Dorchester Avenue

Hastings resident, Mr. Wassim Fadel Elyaman was concerned about cars driving up and down the street and the children's safety. Mr. Elyaman recommended that "Children at Play" signs be posted at each end of the street. The Council approved the recommendation.

Being no further business, the meeting was adjourned.

The next meeting of the Safety Council will be Thursday, January 18, 2018.